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More new EdChoice expansion vouchers are going to parents with an annual income over 

$150,000 than those with an income less than $120,000. 

What happened to the voucher sales pitch that vouchers are essential to rescue poverty kids from 

poverty-stricken school districts? 

The very idea of a state policy that would rescue a few kids from poverty-stricken districts is repugnant.  If 

a district is low performing, the state should find a way to fix it—for all students—not just rescue a few 

kids.,   

Additionally, the “rescue policy” is seriously flawed in that voucher students do less well academically 

than their peers in the district schools.  


